
21/07/2014 

MISS Rachael Wright 
42 Albert ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: Mod2014/0117 - 5 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

As a local resident who lives around the corner from this proposed development, I strongly 
object to this going ahead. There is already currently a massive amount of traffic congestion 
through the village from Lawrence St and down Albert St as it is, which only becomes more 
severe in the warmer months. Marmora St is a quiet narrow street with only 13 properties, it is 
already difficult and often dangerous to drive along and will struggle with another 16 properties 
and 28 cars emerging daily into the street from an underground car park. 

Sent: 21/07/2014 11:44:12 AM
Subject: Online Submission


